
TAX TIPS FOR SMALL BUSINESSES

Receive a notice or letter from the IRS regarding a

tax return, tax bill or income that doesn’t apply to

you.

Get an unsolicited email or another form of

communication asking for confidential information

such as payroll or employee data.

Receive a robocall insisting you must call back and

settle your tax bill.

Our firm takes data security seriously and your business

should as well. Fraudsters continue to refine their

techniques and tax identity theft remains a significant

concern. 

Beware if you: 

Make sure you’re taking steps to keep financial

information safe. Let us know if you have any questions

or concerns about how to go about this.

Fraudulent activity remains a significant threat:
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